
From: George Rice <grrice@cableone.net> 
To: Nelda Guerra <guerranl@ector-county.kl2.tx.u~~ 
Date: 1 01612006 1 1 :54:34 PM 
Subject: School Board Comments 

Nelda, I would like to speak before the School Board on the issue of 
Bible Study in School. I would like to speak before the next, although I 
am not sure of the date. I think it is the third Tues. of each month. If 
it is, I hope that the holiday for the Schools on Monday, will allow me 
to be put on the agenda on Tues. Thank you 

George Rice 
1125E51st St 
Odessa 79762 
362-8992 


